
   

 

 

Notice to the Market – 30/21 

 

Receipt of R$1.4 billion through Liquidation Advance 
from CRC 

Companhia Paranaense de Energia – COPEL (“Company”), a company that generates, transmits, 

distributes and trades energy, with shares listed on B3 SA - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (CPLE3, CPLE5, CPLE6, 

CPLE11), on NYSE (ELP) and LATIBEX (XCOP, XCOPO, XCOPU), following the Material Fact 12/21 

disclosed on 07/14/2021, it informs its shareholders and the market in general that it was carried out, 

on this date, by the Government from the State of Paraná, the full settlement of the updated pro rata 

die balance of the Account for Compensation of Income and Losses (“CRC”), in the amount of R$ 

1,431,200,732.76 (one billion, four hundred and thirty-one million, two hundred thousand, seven 

hundred and thirty-two reais and seventy-six cents). 

This amount will reinforce the Company's cash and will be allocated, among others, to sustainable 

investments in the energy business 

Curitiba, August 10, 2021. 

 
Adriano Rudek de Moura 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations team: 
ri@copel.com or +55 41 3331-4011 


